
Financial Advisory Committee’s Meeting 

February 19, 2015 

4:00 pm 
 

A meeting of the Board was held on the above date in the meeting room of Town Hall. Members 

present were: Les Baynes, Chairman; Mort Fearey, Tom Durawa, and Barbara Shriber. Also 

present was Kim Kane, Town Accountant.  

 

After a bit of a wait for a quorum, Mr. Baynes opened the meeting at 4:20pm.  

 

Mr. Durawa made a motion to allow Mr. Fuller to overdraw the Snow and Ice account. Ms. 

Shriber seconded. Unanimous.  

 

At 4:22pm Mr. Fearey moved to adjourn. Mr. Durawa seconded. Unanimous.  

 

  Respectfully submitted, 

Approved:           

  Kristy Rose  

__________ ________________      Stand In Assistant  

Les Baynes, Chairman 

           


